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Communication from the Department of Energy, Labor & Economic Growth Bureau of Construction
Codes regarding notice of public hearing Scheduled for July 20, 2010
A communication was received regarding a public hearing notice on the Michigan Uniform Energy
Code (residential and commercial), Michigan Rehabilitation code for Existing Buildings and Michigan
Construction Code - Part 4 - building code.  See attached hearing notice.
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